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PHILIPPINE STOCK EXCHANGE (PSE) ACADEME WEEK 2012 

 
The Philippine Stock Exchange (PSE) will conduct the PSE Academe Week 2012 

with the theme PSE and Academe: Advancing Together for Progress on December 3-7, 
2012 at the different venues in the National Capital Region (NCR). 
 

The Academe Week aims to: 
 

1. educate high school, college and post graduate students and educators 
about stock market investing; and 

2. encourage them to be active participants in the Philippine stock and 
capital markets. 

 
The target participants to this activity are high school students from both public 

and private schools nationwide.  
 

Participation of both public and private schools shall be subject to the no-
disruption-of-classes policy as stipulated in DepEd Order No. 9, s. 2005 entitled 
Instituting Measures to Increase Engaged Time-on-Task and Ensuring Compliance 
Therewith.  This is also subject to the no-collection policy as stated in Section 3 of 
Republic Act No. 5546, “An Act Prohibiting the Sale of Tickets and/or the Collection of 
Contributions for Whatever Project or Purpose from Students and Teachers of Public and 
Private Schools, Colleges and Universities.” (Ganzon Law) 

 
For more information, interested individuals may contact: 

 
Mr. Mark Valino 
Market Education Department 
Philippine Stock Exchange Plaza  
Ayala Triangle, Ayala Avenue, Makati City 
Telephone Nos.: (02) 688-7539; (02) 819-4100  

Fax No.: (02) 891-9004 
Email Address: mavalino@pse.com.ph 

  Website Address:  http.//www.pse.com.ph 
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